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PUCO 

Ms. Betty McCauly 
Docketing Chief, 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11"" Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 

© 
Via Hand Delivery 

Re: FIR 609 High Pressure Distribution Pipeline 
Replacement, (L#2472) 
Ohio Power Siting Board Case No. 12-1146-GA-BLN 

Dear Ms. McCauly: 

Dominion East Ohio Gas Company ("DEO") filed a Letter of Notification in 
the above entitled mater on April 4, 2012. Attachment G to the LON noted 
that DEO had not then received a letter from Stark Soil & Water 
Conservation District pertaining to the Storm Water Pollution Prevention 
Plan and would be forwarding a copy when it was received. A copy of that 
letter is attached. 

Sincerely, 

Sally W. Bloomfleld 

Attachment: 
Letter dated April 6,2012 from Stark Soil & Water Conservation District 
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STARK SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
2650 RlCHVIl.LE DR SE, SUITE 103, * MASSILLON, OH 44646 * (330) 830-7700 

FAX: (330) 830-7731 

PLAN REVIEW 

April 6, 2012 

Mr. Greg Eastridge 
Dominion Check Card 
320 Springside Drive, Ste 320 
Akron, OH 44333 

Dear Mr. Eastridge: 

Re: Dominion East Ohio Gas PiR609 
Plan Review - Submittal #1 

The Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan has been received and will be approve once the following items are 
received: 

1. Piease supply a copy of the OEPA NPDES permit once received. 
Please supply a concurrence letter from the Army Corps of Engineers once received. 

2. A pre-construction meeting will be required once the above items are received. 

If you have any questions, please contact the office at 330-830-7700. 

Sincerely, 

p i i i O i 
. . fBerbar l APR 1 § 2012 
Urban Coordinator 
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